
 
 
 
 

ABUTTER’S LEGAL NOTIFICATION 
 

TOWN OF TOPSFIELD 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
Park Street Parking Lot 

8 Summer Street 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Topsfield Planning Board will hold a public hearing in the 
Topsfield Town Hall on Tuesday, June 12, 2012 at 8:00 PM to consider the application of 
Town of Topsfield for 8 Summer Street, Topsfield, Massachusetts, commonly known as 
the “Park Street parking lot” pursuant to the Topsfield General By-laws, Chapter 51, 
Storm Water Management And Erosion Control for a stormwater management permit for 
the alteration of approximately 14,060 square feet, for construction and extension of the 
existing parking lot appurtenant to the rail-trail by 18 parking spaces by paving the non-
paved area abutting rail-trail and collecting, treating and recharging stormwater. 
 
Martha A. Morrison  
Chairman, Topsfield Planning Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Application is available for review in the Community Development Office at Town 
Hall and on the Town’s website at: www.topsfield-ma.gov 
 


